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Advisory Announcement CONTACT: Katie Taylor 

For Immediate Release: June 27, 2024 Petersburg Area Management Biologist 

kathryn.taylor@alaska.gov 

 (907) 772-3801 

ANITA BAY TERMINAL HARVEST AREA FISHERIES ANNOUNCEMENT 

On Tuesday, June 25, a purse seine vessel ran aground in Anita Bay and sunk. Oil containment booms were applied that 

day and the fuel tank vents were plugged. Salvage efforts began late Wednesday, June 26. The boat is located near the head 

of Anita Bay at 56°12.15′ N lat, 132°29.12′ W long.   

Fishermen are advised to stay clear of salvage efforts. Fishermen are also advised that there may be fuel contaminants in 

the bay, especially at the head of the bay, and to ensure the area is clear of any contaminants before deploying fishing gear. 

The State of Alaska has a zero-tolerance policy with respect to fuel contamination of seafood and may close the area if there 

are reports of contaminated seafood, boats, or fishing gear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory announcement website: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main. 

 

Office Ketchikan Petersburg Wrangell Sitka Juneau Haines Yakutat 

ADF&G 225-5195 772-3801  747-6688 465-4250 766-2830 784-3255 
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